
 

 

 

 
 
 
17 December 2019 
 
 
Year 8 & 9 Charity Christmas Movie Afternoon 
 
This is a reminder that tomorrow afternoon, Period 4 & 5 we will be holding a charity Christmas 
Movie afternoon.  
 
Pupils are invited to wear Santa hats and bring popcorn and drinks along to enjoy a festive afternoon 
treat for all their hard work this term.  
 
A donation towards our school charity “Charlene’s Project” can be made during the event.  
https://www.charlenesproject.org/  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Donnan  
Head of Year  
 
 

https://www.charlenesproject.org/

